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21st June 2024 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
The sun is shining ready for our youngest children to have fun at their Sports Day this morning. Thankfully, 
the weather has been kind to us for all of them this year! As well as having fun, Sports Days help nurture and 
develop skills for life - winning and losing is an important lesson in life, managing expectations, recognising 
the need to apply oneself, respecting the efforts of others and promoting physical and mental wellbeing. It is 
lovely to witness the children’s positivity, determination and team spirit during practices and the main event.  
Many thanks for your support with coloured t-shirts and your attendance on the day.  
 
Continuing with sporting success… 
 
A huge well done to Meghan, a talented and hardworking gymnast. This week, 
she attended a special presentation with the Mayor to receive a bursary to 
support her compete in further championships. We are so proud of your 
commitment and success to date Meghan!  
 
 
 
Wake Up Wednesday Top Tips Update 
This week it is top tips is for promoting physical wellbeing.  
 
Diary Dates  

June 2024 

21.06.24 F2 Sports Day 9-10am 

24.06.24 Y6 Residential Mon, Tue, Wed 

28.06.24 FOG Non-uniform Day - in exchange for sweets for our sweet hamper and stall 
prizes. 

July 2024 

03.07.24 INDUCTION Day for all year groups 

05.07.24 Y1/2 Chester Zoo 

10.07.24 Transition meetings for parents Y1-6 times 3:30-4:30pm 

12.07.24 Reports out to parents 

12.07.24 FOG Non-Uniform Day - exchange for a bottle for our Tombola. This can be 
anything from wine, beer, and spirits to bubble bath or shower gel …the choice is 
yours! 

13.07.24 FOG Summer Fair 11-1pm 

15.07.24 Work Celebration – 3:15-4pm 

19.07.24 End of term for children SDD4/5 Teachers  22.7.24 and 23.7.24  

 
 
Have a lovely weekend. 
Warmest Wishes 
Mrs Sharon Edwards 
Headteacher 

Be nice, work hard, never give up 
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